Keri O'Brien

From: Cheri Smith

Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2019 11:02 AM
To: Keri O'Brien; Melinda C. Stewart
Subject: FW: Parking in Casa Marina Area

Please upload to the agenda item.

From: John Wilkins <jwilkins@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2019 9:36 AM

To: Greg Veliz <gveliz@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: FW: Parking in Casa Marina Area

From: Toni Gage <tgage@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2019 8:40 AM

To: John Wilkins <jwilkins@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: FW: Parking in Casa Marina Area

fyi

Toni Michelle Gage

Supervisor of Parking Collections/School Crossing Guards
City of Key West

1300 White Street

Key West, Florida 33040

305.809.3864

tegage@cityofkeywest-fl.gov

From: Caroline Horn <carolinehorn714@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 30, 2019 1:29 PM

To: Toni Gage <tgage@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: Parking in Casa Marina Area

Good afternoon,

| am writing in reference to the addition of parking pay stations on Reynolds Street. | think this is a great idea. Many
Casa Marina guests use Reynolds Street, and other nearby streets, to avoid paying for valet parking at the Casa.



| live on Flagler and Grinnell and sometimes cars are parked in front of our building for several days, and | figure that it is
a guest of the Casa. | hope that by charging for parking on Reynolds, this doesn't become a more frequent occurrence. If
it does, maybe the City would consider adding Residential Only parking spots.

Thanks for your consideration.
Best regards,

Caroline Horn
1005 Flagler Ave.



